
TALS Executive Director's Op-Ed Runs
in Tenneassean

Ann Pruitt, executive director with the Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services (TALS)
authored an opinion piece that has run in the 12/9/2015 edition of the Tennesseean
newspaper. The piece, titled "How people in poverty can get free legal help in
Tennessee" demonstrates how the lack of access to free legal help hurts low-income
Tennesseeans. The piece also highlights TALS' free helpline, 1-844-HELP4TN, and
how the helpline attorney helped one Tennessean suffering from PTSD find legal
assistance. You can see the op-ed online at the Tennessean's website here.
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Memphis Area Legal Services Seeks New Executive Director

Position Description:  Memphis Area Legal Services (MALS) seeks an…
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Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Names New Executive Director

Laura Brown, Deputy Director of Client Services at Legal Aid of Middle…
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